
From: Jessica Hopkins jhopki11@asu.edu
Subject: ASU Thesis: Seeking Research Participants

Date: January 29, 2022 at 4:49 PM
To: fisherp@mit.edu

Dear Dr. Fisher,

I hope this email finds you well. My name is Jess Hopkins, and I am a
student in the Master of Counseling program at Arizona State
University. 
 
I am currently conducting my thesis that aims to observe where
Women of Color (WoC) find support within and outside of their STEM
doctoral programs. Attached you will find my study flyer that contains
inclusion criteria and compensation information. Interested students
can access the survey
here: https://asu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9BjzDSjfMnqpmu2
 
I kindly ask that you forward this email and flyer to current students in
your program who might be eligible for participation. 

Thank you, in advance, for your help!

Sincerely,

Jess Hopkins

-- 
Jessica Hopkins
Graduate Student, Master of Counseling
Graduate Research and Teaching Assistant 
Couples Coping with Stress Lab
Arizona State University

https://asu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9BjzDSjfMnqpmu2
https://ashleykrandall.wixsite.com/asucouplescoping



